
Twice As Nice Mother & Child

We are very proud of our new website!

JUNE 2014

“You and your organization 
have helped to make an 
incredible difference in my 
home over the past year. For 
what you do, I commend you; 
for what you have done for my 
family, I thank you. May God 
bless you and your efforts.” 

-A. Sullivan

NEWSLETTER
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Dear Friends of Twice As Nice Mother & Child,

We invite you to visit our brand new online headquarters at
www.twiceasnicemc.org. This will allow Twice As Nice Mother & 
Child to better coordinate our donations, volunteers and supporters 
throughout the year, and serve as the hub for all our activities. Any 
visitor to our site will be able to better understand the nature and 
importance of the work that we do [ABOUT US]; become an active 
participant in that work [WHAT YOU CAN DO], and donate to the 
cause [VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES / DONATE NOW]. This will be 
a crucial element to our strategic plan to grow and serve more 
members of our community who desperately need our help. Now, 
with your help, that outreach can begin.

We urge you to take a moment to go to the site, and see what it has 
to offer. Share the link with your friends and community leaders, and 
encourage anyone in need to contact us. Our outreach cannot 
succeed without your help. 

Twice As Nice Mother & Child

gently used or new

Car Seats
Strollers

Pack ‘n Plays
Summer Clothing:

Boys & Girls Newborn - 5T

CRITICAL ITEMS NEEDED

Testimonial

Jenna Brandt
Owner of Fresh Salon in Grayslake, IL

Hosting a diaper and donation 
drive for our organization 

during her annual customer 
appreciation event

Irene Page
Donated several handmade 

baby blankets

Special Thanks!

When shopping on Amazon.
com visit smile.amazon.com 
and select Twice As Nice 
Mother & Child as your charity 
of choice and Amazon Smile 
Foundation will donate 0.5% of 
your purchase price to Twice As 
Nice Mother & Child.
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Father’s Day 

Twice As Nice Mother & Child was invited to attend the 
sixth annual Mothers Trust Foundation Founders Event 
in February, which honors members who enhance the 
community through their excellence in service. We 
received an award for our exemplary support for Lake 
County children in need. The event was also featured 
in the Spring 2014 issue of Modern Luxury North Shore 
magazine (pictured above).

Mothers Trust Foundation 
2014 Founders Event

Are you looking for a gift for Father’s 
Day that will be more meaningful than 
another coffee mug, tie or photo frame?

Please consider making a donation 
to Twice As Nice Mother & Child! Your 
donation will make it possible for us 
to continue providing much needed 
assistance to families in your community. 
Your support will bring hope to 
mothers, fathers and children during 
challenging times. Visit our website to 
make a secure donation online.

Volunteer opportunities are 
always available.  

If you are interested, 
please contact:

Ann Marie Mathis

 Executive Director

1.866.546.0693
info@twiceasnicemc.org

VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES

hair   color   design* *

LIKE US on FACEBOOK

Stay in touch with us and subscribe to our news feeds to 
stay up to date with our current events.

Julie Wendorf and Linda Yaple

Mothers Trust Foundation Founders Event

Sue Inman and Kelli Ventling

Some 100 guests came together at Lake 
Forest’s Gorton Community Center for the 

sixth annual Founders Event  for the Mothers 
Trust Foundation.

The crowd enjoyed a relaxing mix of 
refreshments and music, while speakers Cal 

Schneider and Cheri Neal shared moving 
personal stories detailing the organization’s 
efforts. The event celebrated members who 
strive to make the Lake County community a 

better place for disadvantaged children in need 
of assistance with five awards given to honor 

the unyielding dedication of volunteers, service 
partners and corporate supporters. -MZ

The Party

The Highlights

Susan Garrett and Debi Ann Marie and Michael Mathis

Matt Nielsen and Lynn Van Cleave

Patrice Rich, Cheri Richardson and Michelle Kovacs

Date:          Saturday, July 19, 2014
Time:          5:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
Location:   

Donate a package of diapers (minimum 
$10 value) or make a donation to Twice 
As Nice Mother & Child and you will be 
entered to win a fantastic gift basket of 
salon products! Donate $20 or more to be 
entered to win a $100 VISA gift card!

Diaper & 
Donation 
Drive
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Make It Extra Special This Year

is June 15th

Cocktails and hors d’oerves will be served.

We are partnering with Fresh Salon in 
Grayslake at their annual customer 
appreciation event for a diaper and 
donation drive!

Fresh Salon
71 South Whitney St.
Grayslake, IL 60030
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